
Dear Applicant, 

 

The ATO has received your email dated 28 September 2017. 

In accordance with your email, we are treating this as a request for administrative access. 

The document is located at 1-C6ADJQQ dated 25 August 2017 at http://foi.iorder.com.au/  
 [http://foi.iorder.com.au/]. 

 

Regards, 

FOI Team 

http://foi.iorder.com.au/

